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KINGSLEY PRAYER DIARY
Each week of the year Christians in Kingsley pray
specially for people in a different area of the village
and its surroundings. During June we think of, and
pray for people living in: -

W/c June  6th Acres Crescent
W/c June 13th Beechview Road
W/c June 20th  Hunters Hill and Dodgsley Drive
W/c June 27th  Higher Heyes Drive

We invite you to add your own prayers



Dear Readers

Not long to wait now for the Kingsley Carnival, it’s only three
weeks away.  Last minute preparations are under way and the
Circus will be in Kingsley on the afternoon of 26th June. The
fun will continue well into the evening with the Annual Scout
BBQ at the Cricket Club.  Fingers crossed for a sunny day.

The Annual General Meeting of the Kingsley Community
Association will take place on 29th June at 7pm..  The
committee do an excellent job of running the centre, but they
always need extra help.  Why not come along to the meeting
and see how your centre is run, and make your views known.

Can I just remind everyone that there will not be a magazine in
August so any events during August need to be advertised in
the July edition.

Elizabeth

Articles for the magazine to be sent to the Editor
by email to - ewilsonsecretarial@yahoo.co.uk

Tel:  01928 787678
Copy deadline is the 21st of each month

www.kingsleyvillage.co.uk



Kingsley Carnival – News Release

Roll Up, Roll Up for Kingsley Carnival
Roll up, roll up for an afternoon of fun and games at Kingsley Carnival
on Saturday 26th June.

This year the village carnival is based on a circus theme, with jugglers,
dog agility displays, a samba band and circus skills performers.

The event starts with a procession leaving Top Road at 1pm and will
then meander through the village until it arrives on the carnival field
about 2pm. Traditional circus-themed floats will feature pupils from both
village primary schools, local brownies, guides and youth club,
accompanied by around 30 classic cars – all dressed up for the
occasion. Everyone is welcome to join in the procession, whether in
fancy dress or not.

Youngsters will be invited to enter a car quiz and vote for their favourite
classic car. There will also be a scarecrow trail around the village, with
a prize for the best-dressed, scariest scarecrow.

On the carnival field, there will be dozens of games, activities and stalls
to enjoy, from the Kingsley Transition farmers market, hog roast and WI
tea tent to a samba workshop, school dance performances and a
display from the Delamere Dog agility team.

The event is sponsored by animal feeds and equine supplier, Gibson
Mill and other local businesses. More details about the event can be
found on the carnival website www.kingsley-carnival.co.uk or contact
the organiser Vony Gwillim on 07799 067457.

And in the evening, the festivities continue with a village barbecue
organised by the 1st Newton and Kingsley Scouts and Kingsley Cricket
Club. From 6.30 – 11.30pm,  Revellers will be able to enjoy a licensed
bar and live music from The Takers, as well as a wide range of
barbecued food. Tickets cost £11 for adults and £5.50 for children,
available by ringing 07739 103045.



1 st Newton  and Kin gsley
Sc out Gro up

Kingsley C ricket C lub

Founded 1971

1st Newton  and Kingsley Scou t Group
& King sley  Cricket Club

Present their

“Annual BBQ”

A t

Kingsley Cricket Club, Mill Lane, Kingsley

Saturday, 26th June, 6:30pm

Live M usic : The Takers

£11 (adult ) / £5.50 (child) - In cludes BBQ meal

Kingsley Community Association
Notification of

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Tuesday 29th June at 7.00pm
Kingsley Community Centre

All residents welcome



Ltter Pick Update

I would like to thank all of the litter pick team for their work over the last 3
years. I was very pleased to win the Chairman of the Parish Council's award.
I could not have done this without your help. Thank you.

On Saturday 15th May 13 of our litter pick team cleared the village of 12
bags of litter.  We were all very pleased to find that there was not as much
litter as usual. This meant we were able to collect more from the outlying
areas of the village. Well done to all for leaving less litter. Thank you to the
team and also to those who collect litter as they  walk around the village.

The next litter picks will be on Saturday 5th June starting at 10.00 am at the
Community Centre and Saturday 3rd July. Please could we have a quick
litter pick on Saint John's School field after the carnival on 26th June?
New helpers are always welcome. We provide all the equipment needed.

Eila Birtwistle – Litter pick co-ordinator.

Recogn is in g Quality Youth Work

WE NEED YOUR HELP

KU17’s ARE HAVING A TOMBOLA AT THE
 2010 CARNIVAL

WE NEED PRIZES!

ANY DONATIONS WOULD BE
APPRECIATED

PLEASE BRING GIFTS TO
HOLLANDS PHARMACY

KU17’s



"BOOKS, BARGAINS AND BRUNCH"
It's at the Hurst Methodist Church on Saturday 12th June

from 10.00 am to 1.30 pm.
Come and browse a large selection of books at low prices

and choose your favourite holiday reading.
Enjoy a breakfast or brunch of bacon or sausage baps ....
and more. Or maybe just a hot or cold drink, while you

browse the books and other goodies.
We're also running a table top sale - £5 per table. contact

Julie on 788775 to book one.
All proceeds are for Halton Haven Hospice, which the

Hurst Methodist Church is supporting throughout this year.
---------------------------------------------

'ACTION FOR CHILDREN' ( Formerly 'NCH - the Children's
Charity' )The annual house to house collection will again take
place in Kingsley during July 2010. Grateful thanks to all who
have collected in past years; and we hope you can collect

again this July. Ring Sylvia Robinson on 788794, by June 15th

please, if you should have a problem.

Any new collectors would be most welcome and could extend
our coverage of the village. ( Mansfield Road and the

Blakelees area are two particular gaps in the system.) Just
give Sylvia a ring. THANK YOU.

KINGSLEY NEWSLETTERS ARE AVAILABLE
AT THE PHARMACY AND THE

POST OFFICE COUNTER



8.00 PM, WEDNESDAY 16Th JUNE
AT THE HURST METHODIST CHURCH.

CAFé CHURCH
KINGSLEY

A new kind of church
in a relaxed AND

welcoming ambiance.

+ excellent coffee and cakes !

Offered by St John's church
& the hurst methodist church

Kingsley Garden Club

Kingsley Garden Club will be having a Plant  Stall at Kingsley
Carnival on June 26th. Any donations of plants would be gratefully
received. The collection point is Mount Pleasant,9 Top Rd  (John
and Chris Woulds) or I could pick them up (tel 788616)  Please
come and see us at the Carnival, we will have a good range of hardy
perennials for sale and we would love to tell you about Garden Club
meetings and activities.

We recently had an outing to Bluebell Cottage Garden.. We were
given a guided tour by Sue Beesley and then were free to explore
the bluebell wood and very well stocked nursery.  Members left with
pots of treasures.



“HIGHFIELD HAPPILY RETURNS”
Friday 19th July 2010

This highly popular Male Voice Choir makes a welcome
return as a precursor to next year’s Centenary Celebrations.
Formed in February 1911 by sixteen tannery workers the
choir presently numbers over fifty members, its connection
with Kingsley goes back over fifty years. It draws its
members from within a twenty miles radius of Halton, with
at present 5 singers from the village. The choir’s repertoire
covers Josh Grogan to fourteenth century motet, grand opera
to Les Miserables, German drinking songs to Welsh hymns
(with wonderful amens).
Approximately fifty choral pieces are memorised by the
choir at any one time but, with a valuable library of 650
titles, and new material available every year, they will be
able to keep audiences entertained for maybe another
100years!
Kingsley’s tradition for singing and musicianship will be
continued in this concert and combines with Highfield’s
promotion of young performers from their area, with guest
artists “Kingsley St John’s Primary School Choir” and the
talented guitarist, Samantha Lythgoe.

So make a date and book early
Kingsley Community Centre  7.30pm
Tickets priced £6,  £5 concessions.
 Call - David 787742 or Barrie 788563 or contact any choir
member.



JUNE 2010
WORSHIP AT THE HURST METHODIST CHURCH

10.00 am : Family Worship. Mr Brian C Moores
6.30 pm at Blakelees : Holy Communion .  Revd Pat Billsborrow

8.15 am : United Holy Communion at St John's
10.00 am : Family Praise. Revd Steve Santry
6.30 pm at Blakelees : Dr Judith Ford

10.00 am : Family Worship. Mr John Bell
6.30 pm at Blakelees: Mr John Bell

10.00 am : Family Worship. Mrs Elizabeth Holmes
6.30 pm at Blakelees: Mrs Greta Watkin

All are welcome

THANK YOU

Sally Askin and family would like to thank all friends and
neighbours for their kind wishes and cards received since
John passed away.

Thank you also to Margaret Shore and Joy Dann for the
catering.



ROOM AT THE TOP
Rooms with kitchen facilities available for hire at The Hurst Methodist

Church.
Ideal for children's parties etc.

Moderate charges.
Contact Brian Moores on 787442

Kingsley WI

Lynn Blyth chaired the meeting on 6th May and displayed the
Darts' Plate which had been engraved with Kingley's name for
the 5th time since 2004.
The general business was conducted and then Hilary Tucker,
our representative at the AGM to be helgd in Cardiff in
June,explained the proposed resolution on the labelling of food
with it's place of origin. All members voted in favour.

Hilary  Pickett   has made a beautiful doll which whose name
will be guessed in a competition to raise funds for the  WI
county appeal.

The speaker , Caroline Cunliffe, then gave a lively and
interesting talk about the mentoring services offered by Age
Concern to clients who have difficulties with sorting out their
financial affairs following hospitalisation or bereavement.

Margaret Wadsworth won the Bloom of the Month competition
with a beautful tulip.

The June Meeting on 2nd June will be Members' night. There
will be no speaker, instead members will enjoy the meal
(freshly prepared!) which had to be postponed from January
due to snow.



Website: www.kingsleycp.cheshire.co.uk

KINGSLEY COMMUNITY PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL
Middle Lane
Kingsley
Frodsham
Cheshire
WA6 6TZ
Tel. 01244 981300

email: admin@kingsleycp.cheshire.sch.uk
Headteacher: Mrs F Rimmer

________________________________________________________________
Dear Readers

National Healthy Schools Award
We are very pleased that we have
achieved the National Healthy Schools
Award.  The children and staff have
worked particularly
hard to achieve all of
the standards and
are much healthier as
a result.

Basketball Coaching
We have recently had a day of
basketball coaching for each of our 7

classes in the main
school.   The children
learnt how to dribble,
do cross-overs
between their legs
and in front of them.
Some children really

shone at this activity and we are looking
forward to seeing some potential
basketball stars in the future!

Year 3 visit to Burwardsley
Recently, our Year 3 children took part
in their annual residential visit to
Burwardsley.  As part of the visit, they
enjoyed some ice cream at the ice-
cream factory, they visited Beeston
castle and walked back to the outdoor
centre along the Sandstone Trail.  They

also took part in
a range of
activities at the
centre including
an archeological
dig,
orienteering
and looking at
local historical
artefacts.  On the Saturday, the
children had a great time at the candle
factory.

Xtra Healthy
Day
During the Xtra
healthy day, all
the children
took part in a
range of

activities to promote healthy eating and
exercise.

Global Week
We are looking forward to ending the
term with a special themed ‘global week’.
The children will be
spending 1 day learning
about each of the 5
continents (except
Europe) and will be cooking and tasting a
range of different foods.

F Rimmer (Headteacher)





Kingsley, Norley and Crowton Mothers’ Union

Mrs Alison Neale  gave a talk on Virtual Babies at our meeting in May.
The Virtual Baby scheme has been introduced by the M.U. into a few
schools on the Wirral.  Teenagers are encouraged to take a ‘baby’
home for a weekend and to be responsible for all its needs, even
through the night.   The baby is programmed to cry when it is hungry,
needs changing etc and will continue to cry until that need has been
satisfied.  She brought  Lucy, one of the five babies used to teach the
teenagers, and our granny skills were tested when she cried.  The
young people get a very realistic idea of the responsibility and sleep-
less nights involved in caring for a baby.
Mrs Hilary Merrington, our Branch Secretary, is the speaker on 1st

June and will talk about Scrapbooking.  We meet monthly in the
Church Room, Kingsley, on the first Tuesday in the month at 7.30 p.m.
and anyone is welcome to join us.

FRODSHAM & DISTRICT CHORAL SOCIETY

Frodsham Community Centre
Saturday 10th July at 7.30pm

Frodsham & District Choral Society are setting out to
repeat the success of last year’s Summer concert with

Thank you for the Music

A blend of popular opera choruses mixed with Abba, Les
Miserables, Phantom of the Opera and Gilbert and
Sullivan.

Tickets for this enjoyable event are £8, £6 concessions
and are available from Frodsham Frames, on the door or
phone  Nikki Hankey on 01928 718246.



Auditions – everyone welcome

AUTUMN PRODUCTION
Wednesday 20th October – Saturday 23rd October

A satirical musical play based on the First World War

“Oh What a Lovely War!”

Directed by Lynn Pegler

AUDITIONS - Kingsley Players need YOU!

If you would like to be part of the next production, please come
along to the auditions on Sunday 20th June, 7pm, at Kingsley
Community Centre.
There are lots of parts - large and small.
All adults and teenagers welcome.
For more information, please contact the director, Lynn Pegler, on
01928 789042 or email lynn@peglercommunications.co.uk.



FARM OPEN DAY
 HATLEY FARM
HATLEY LANE
FRODSHAM

  WA6 6XX
Hosted by The Warburton Family

(Along the A56 between Frodsham and Helsby)

SUNDAY 13 JUNE 2010
10am – 4pm

FARM FUN includes
POTATO HARVESTING DEMONSTRATION

FARM ANIMALS: Beef Cattle, Horse, Sheep
& Lambs, Chicks, Goslings, Ducks, Hens &Kittens

COME AND SIT ON A TRACTOR
TAKE A TRAILER RIDE

In our specially made visitor trailer

See the Farm Machinery of Today and Yesteryear and find out how it works
Kiddies Quiz

New Cheshire Potatoes & Free Range Eggs

North West Regional Winner of BEAUTIFUL
FARM AWARD 2009/10

Cream Teas & Ice Cream
Enquiries: 01928 788329 / 07775528585
e-mail: warbies.depmore@btinternet.com

Adults:  £2 All proceeds to Motor Neurone Children: Free



Thanks to the organisers of Kingsley Local Produce Market for
their support

The First XI have

Stephen Ford

Local joiner / carpenter
(time served tradesman)

Based in Kingsley

Telephone - 07940 106 295



The First XI have made a mixed but improving start to the season losing
their first game, drawing the second, but then with an excellent win over
Bowden Vale in the third match.  The Second XI and Kingsley Knights
20/20 team have both had good starts to the season as have the junior
sides.

There is league cricket at The Croft Cricket ground every Saturday and a
full range of friendly fixtures on Sundays, junior matches at five
different age levels, and 20/20 cricket on week day evenings.  All are
welcome to come and watch the cricket, and if they wish, to become
involved with the Cricket Club.

The Club urgently needs to raise funds towards the cost of the new net
facility.  The next  big event is the Scouts/Cricket Club barbecue which
follows the Kingsley Carnival and takes place on the evening of
Saturday 26th June.  Please come and support the Cricket Club and the
Scouts if you can.

The Grand Opening of the new net facilities takes place on Sunday 11th
July.  There will be the celebrity opening and lots of entertainments
including a cricket match, various stalls and events, a licenced bar,
barbecue and many other things to see and do.  If any one has books to
donate please contact Alison and Peter Storey on 01928 788789.  Donna
and Adrian Burden are running a cake stall – please contact them on
07966 711940 for cakes contributions.  John Elliott is organising the
tombola and anyone with a prize to donate should please contact him on
07876 742373.  Quality items for the bric a brac stall will be very
welcome – please contact Carol or Ceri Rees on 01928 787743 and
collection and storage can be arranged.

KINGSLEY CRICKET CLUB



The Kingsley Cricket Club Festival of Beer will take place at The Croft
Cricket Ground on Friday, Saturday and Sunday 24th, 25th and 26th
September 2010.  Further details nearer to the event.

The Club offers sponsorship packages for local businesses.  The club
fundraising committee have been contacting businesses to advertise
sponsorship opportunities.  The support of the business community is
greatly appreciated.

As always the Club welcomes anyone interested in joining whether as
player or social member, sponsor, coach, scorer, umpire or in any other
way which will encourage and support cricket in the community.

For all contact details and more about the Clubs activities, statistics and
all other information, please visit the Club’s website:
www.kingsley.play-cricket.com.  Club secretary  Keith Trenell can be
contacted on : 01928 788465



THANK YOU

I would like to add to the Parish Councils "thanks"
of last months news letter . John Turner started the
collection for the cemetery gates. Mr & Mrs Mort, Mr
& Mrs Webb and John Hatchard should also be thanked
for their generosity along with Steve at the Red Bull,
and Mark Lewis for making the cemetery gates.

I am sure they don't want to be thanked publicly, but
credit where it is due. Thanks again to everyone
involved.

Sheila Turner



Hollow Lane
Kingsley

Frodsham
Cheshire

WA6 8EF
Tel:  (01928) 788536       Fax:  (01928) 787600

HEADTEACHER Mrs Ann Griffiths
VISITS WELCOME ANY TIME

Dear Readers,

This month the children and I would like to share the excit ing developments that have
been happening to develop the resources and provision for our youngest children in
reception and Key Stage 1, working in conjunction with District Nursery who meet on our
premises.

· Covered shelter in our outdoor area that has been used for a themed area for a
variety of exciting topics such as looking at the lifecycle of frogs.

· Re-decoration and change to the indoor space with wide range of resources to
enable the children to learn and explore. One wall is covered with brightly
covered butterflies and work to do with the ‘Hungry Caterpillar’…

· Continued opportunities for the nursery and reception children to work together
giving a high ratio of adults to children. Recent shared activities have centred on
developing the outside classroom, joining in with PE sessions, creative
afternoons and story sessions.

Here are a few comments from some the children about what they thought…
“I liked planting the seeds in our outside clasroom” – Alexandra.  “I enjoyed looking at
the artist work by Monet” – Isabelle. I liked playing in the sand with my friends” – Tyler.
“I liked everything!” – Charlie.

Mrs Kelly, the class teacher is looking forward to meeting our new starters for September,
and has a range of home and school visits planned to help them prepare for coming into
school. She also has exciting plans to further develop the classroom and outdoor space –

A highlight will be the Teddy Bears Picnic at 2pm on 5th July on the school field. This is
open to new starters and other pre-school children.  Parents/Carers/Grandparents and
anyone else who you feel would enjoy the event are all welcome. If you would like to
come along please contact school on 01928 788536.

Why not come and see for yourself? The children would love to show you round…

Mrs Griffiths, Headteacher, Mrs Kelly and the children in class 1.



Scarecrow Competition 2010

Make sure that you enter!

As part of the Carnival festivities we are holding a Scarecrow competition.
This year’s theme is “The Circus”. To enter, either send an email to
vony@coach-work.co.uk , call 01928 789098 or pick up an entry form from
Holland Chemist. Don’t forget to tell us where to find your scarecrow.

Entries should be received by June 19th. Judging will take place on Friday 25th

June after 6pm. There will be 3 prizes awarded for entries that show humour,
inspiration and a real circus feel. The winning entry will be announced on
Carnival day.

The last competition attracted 20 entries, let’s see if we can beat that record.



Summer Disco
Friday 9th July 2010

7.30pm til 11.30pm

Kingsley Community Centre

Bar & Raffle

All proceeds to Jack Son-Rise Programme

www.joiningjacksteam.co.uk

£7 per ticket

For tickets and info please contact Natalie on 01928 788246 or 07988
435877

Baby Sitting
Available most evenings

I’m 15, responsible and good with children
Contact Sophia on  07842 881976

 or  01928 788055



.Kingsley Short Walk 28th of April

14 Walkers and a Greyhound set out from the “Carriers” at Hatchmere to walk
through Delamere Forest. having already pre-ordered their lunch. After leaving
the Hostelry they turned right into Ashton Road and then through White Gate,
eventually reaching open fields and a stile, but ignoring this they turned left
passed two ponds and “Walkers Worizit”, on their way to Barnsbridge Gate North.
Crossing the road and continuing the path they turned left to arrive at a suitable
place, with a table and seats, for a mid morning snack.
After snacking they turned left to walk some way round Blakemere Moss, then
crossed the road via Cauleys Gate, continuing along a track, ignoring the loop
because time was running short.  Over the hill and down a short valley they came
across the gate and the path leading them to Post Office Lane and from there to
the “Carriers”, where an excellent meal was awaiting.us all.

Nine of us enjoyed a seven miler from Daresbury church on 11 May.  This was
nearly not the case, as our leader, having arrived first and seen ‘loitering’ in the
car park, was questioned by the police, who were on the look out for a reported
suspicious character. Fortunately, having had his camera examined, he was

‘released’ in time to lead the walk. We followed field paths to Preston-on-the-Hill,
then dropped down to Preston Brook and the junction of the Trent & Mersey and
Bridgewater canals. We followed the later to the salubrious village of Moore,
before circling back to Daresbury. The police had moved on!
The walk on 8 June will be from Erddig. As there will be an opportunity to visit
the gardens after the walk, NT members should bring their membership cards.

Kingsley Walking Group have two walks each month, meeting at the Community
Centre at 9.30am.  On the second Tuesday there is a long walk, bring a packed
lunch.  On the last Wednesday a short walk with a coffee break and a pub lunch.
We are a friendly group.  For  more information tel. 787055 or visit our website
at www.kingsley.walkers.btinternet.co.uk

KINGSLEY WALKING GROUP



ST JOHN THE EVANGELIST
PARISH CHURCH, KINGSLEY

OPEN GARDEN
AT

GREENBANK HOUSE,
THE CROSS

SATURDAY JUNE 19TH 2010

FROM 2-6 PM

BY KIND PERMISSION OF
PHIL AND JEAN

ADMISSION £2
Afternoon Tea Available

Cake & Sales Stalls

Tickets from Church members or 788314

“GREEN GRASS GARDENERS”

ALL ASPECTS OF LANDSCAPING
 UNDERTAKEN

ALSO PRESSURE WASHING OF
DRIVEWAYS, PATIOS, PATHS

AND RUBBISH REMOVAL FROM
GARDENS AND GARAGES

PLEASE RING
01606 49278 or 07759 468738



Kingsley & District
Nursery

St. Johns C of E Primary School,
Hollow Lane, Kingsley,

Cheshire. WA6 8EF
01928 787903

Registered Charity No. 1026418

Complete nursery care
centrally located in Kingsley.

Fully-qualified and experienced staff
EYPS, NNEB, NVQ 3

Children from age 2 welcome
Free to children aged 3 to pre-school (subject to Surestart funding)

Good staff- child ratio
2-3yrs  1:4      3 to pre-school  1:8

Open 5 days a week (term time)
Sessions : 9.15am–11.45am 12.30pm – 3.00pm

With lunchtime care option
Pre-school and after school care from the age of 3yrs, to 6.00pm by arrangement

Self-contained premises
Annexed to Kingsley St. John’s Primary School

“Children of all ages settle happily  at Kingsley  & District Nursery and they are
safe, healthy and learn well. They develop behaviour appropriate to good

learners and enjoy a balanced variety  of activities, indoors and outdoors, that
promote their well fare, development and independence well.”

(OFSTED 2010 – Kingsley & District Nursery )

For further information contact
the Nursery (Tamsyn) on 01928 787903

http://www.kingsleyanddistrictnursery.co.uk



The Fabric Friend
CARPET & UPHOLSTERY CLEANERS

Insured & Guaranteed
Prompt reliable service

Odour treatments
Anti-soil treatment

Leather upholstery cleaned and protected

The name to trust

Tel:  07980 539829
Answer phone:  01606 331947



Mackay’s Plumbing
        Cheshire

v General Plumbing
v Bathroom Installations
v Tiling
v No Job Too Small
v Free Estimates

Office: 01829 759 006
Mobile:  07974 668 315
www.ianmackay.co.uk

Age ConcernCheshire Trader
Registered

Kingsley Secretarial Support
Do you need assistance with electronic word processing?

•Letters
•Documents

•Manuscripts

•CVs

All professionally typed and printed according to your requirements
£2.50 for a 2-page letter, including 2x paper copies of your letter

Also
•Excel and descriptive data analysis

•Help with PowerPoint presentations

•Web-based research

Excellent spelling, grammar, editing and proofreading skills
Friendly and efficient service

Contact Helena on 07894 644488 for further details





PORTUGESE SILVER COAST
Modern 3 bed, 3 bath town house

8 minutes stroll to the beach
Excellent base for walking, golf

and sight seeing holidays

Please see  ownersdirect.co.uk
Ref P7242 for more details

or if preferred please telephone
local Crowton owners

on 07831 847679



Creating Space with Style

• Design Service from fully qualified Architect •
Conversions, Extensions and Re-Modelling

• Planning / Listed Buildings Applications
• Building Regulations Submissions

For an initial free, no obligation on-site meeting to discuss ideas
and services contact: Edward Webb B.A.,  B.Arch

Chester: (01244) 570 765   / Mobile:   (07951) 311  116
edward@edwarchitecture.co.uk
www.edwarchitecture.co.uk





Holland Pharmacy- Kingsley
* FREE DELIVERY OF PRESCRIPTIONS 6 DAYS PER
WEEK

* FREE BLISTER PACK SERVICE

* Free Prescription Collection Service From Your GP
Surgery

We can order and collect your prescriptions from your GP surgery
and deliver to your door free of charge each month. YES, ITS
FREE. We collect from THE ROCK, THE KNOLL, HELSBY,
WEAVERHAM, DANEBRIDGE, FIRDALE, SANDIWAY,
WATLING, RIVERSIDE and all other local surgeries.

* MINOR AILMENT SERVICE

* NO SMOKING SERVICE

Call us on 01928 788559 if you have any questions or just pop in
and we can explain these and all our other NHS services.

Please Support Your Local Pharmacy



LANDLORDS INSURANCE
Low premiums for both Residential and Commercial lets

Residential includes houses, bungalows, maisonettes, flats, on standard
construction, and any let to working people, DHSS and asylum seekers.

Commercial includes restaurant, café, takeaway, public houses, bars,
clubs, hotels, offices, shops, manufacturing (wide ranges of trades)

Schemes offered from a variety of specialist insurance suppliers.

CONTACT:  01928 787676 or www.barkerrobb.co.uk

make the right choice
Barker Robb Insurance Solutions  is a trading name of Marlborough Insurance Services Limited who is authorised

and regulated by the Financial Services  Authority
Registered address 3 Myddelton Gardens, London N21 2PA Registered in England number 4869102



(1 – 16 PASSEN GERS)

Business/Corporate Accounts Welcome

www.cheshiretravelservices.co .uk

Or Call



CASTLE PARK
ARTS CENTRE

•  EXHIBITION GALLERIES
•  UNIQUE PICTURE GATES & GARDENS

•  COFFEE SHOP • GIFT SHOP

Monday - Saturday  10.00am - 12.30noon  & 2pm - 4pm
Sunday  2pm - 4pm

ADMISSION FREE
“Every town should have a place like this” - Southern Visitor

Come and see why!

DATES IN JUNE
Sat 5 Jun - 10.00 am from KCC: Village Litter Pick
Mon 7 Jun Schools back
Tues 8 Jun - Kingsley Walkers  9.30am at Comm. Centre
Sat 12 Jun - 10.00 am to 1.30 pm at The Hurst:

"Books, Bargains & Brunch" in aid of Halton Haven Hospice. All welcome.
Sun 13 Jun - 10.00 am: Hurst Family Praise
Mon 14 Jun - Noon to 1.00 pm:
Hurst Soup Lunch in aid of "Help for Heroes"
Wed 16 Jun - 8.00 pm at The Hurst: "Café Church"
Sat 19 Jun -  2.00 to 6.00 pm at Greenbank House:  Open Garden
Sun 20 Jun Hurst Chapel Anniversary - 10.00 am: Preacher Mr John Bell
Sat 26 Jun - Kingsley Carnival, Local Market +Scout BBQ
Wed 30 Jun - Kingsley Walkers  9.30am at Comm. Centre

JULY DATES
House to house collection for "Action for Children" this month
Sun 4 Jul - 10.00 am: Hurst Family Praise NB: date !
Sun 11 Jul Action for Children Sunday
Mon 12 Jul - Noon to 1.00 pm: Hurst Soup Lunch
Tue 20 Jul Schools Summer holiday
Wed 21 Jul - 8.00 pm at the Hurst: "Café Church"


